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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE  
Questions on Notice Paper No 35 

22 September 2023 
Question No. 1434 

 

MS CLAY: To ask Treasurer: 

What is the anticipated final cost of the (a) Canberra Hospital Expansion and (b) Woden Canberra 
Institution of Technology Campus Development projects, including any costs for the design and 
planning as well as construction. 

 

MR BARR MLA - The answer to the Member’s question is as follows: 

a) The anticipated final cost of the Canberra Hospital Expansion Project, including costs for the 
design and planning as well as construction is approximately $661 million. 

b) The anticipated final cost of the CIT Woden Campus Project is currently estimated to be $333 
million. This includes design, planning and construction costs, noting the project is still in the 
early stage of construction of the main building. 

 

 

Approved for circulation to the Member and incorporation into Hansard. 

 

Andrew Barr MLA 
Treasurer                                   Date:............................ 

This response required 50 minutes to complete, at an approximate cost of $85.04 

 


